
We invite you to join us to learn more information on student pre-
apprenticeships and how they could benefit students, employers, 
school districts, local businesses, and more. This is an informational 
meeting hosted by the ESC of Central Ohio and Central Ohio Pre-
Apprenticeship Hub with a panel discussion and networking time at 
the end. Light breakfast and refreshments will be provided.

Who should join us for this event?
High school workforce development coordinators, school 
administrators, registered apprenticeship officials, or employers 
interested in pre-apprenticeship best practices!

What is a “Pre-Apprenticeship”?
A pre-apprenticeship is an entry-level training that provides a direct pathway into a registered 
apprenticeship program. Pre-apprenticeships introduce a person to an industry or specific career role and 
develop essential work-related skills. Additional benefits of a recognized pre-apprenticeship include:
•	 Career exploration
•	 Work experience and work history
•	 Develop on-the-job and industry-specific skills
•	 Secure an employer for a registered apprenticeship
•	 Receive credit for completed study towards a full apprenticeship

A light breakfast will be provided by Freedom A’la Carte.
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Save Your Seat

Want to learn more? Email john.hambrick@escco.org
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